
PRESIDENT’S  
LEADERSHIP 
FORUM 20/21



APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED 
from  

ALL STUDENTS INTERESTED TO JOIN

The PFL meets one Friday per month during the 2021-22 
academic year, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and is  
facilitated by Moorpark College President Julius Sokenu. 

Each session is devoted to the study of extraordinary  
leaders across the various sectors of leadership:
civic, business, politics, sports, etc.

At the conclusion of the year, students are eligible for a 
certificate of participation, recognition medal, and a letter 
of recommendation from President Sokenu.

If you are interested in the study of leadership and  
wish to participate in this year’s PLF, you must:

   1. Submit an email to President Sokenu at
         jsokenu@vcccd.edu by Monday, August 31,
        2020, along with a letter of reference from a high
        school or college instructor or counselor;

   2. Commit to attending at least seven of the         
        eight class meetings 

   3. Commit to reading all assigned material prior to
        each class meeting, and participating fully in all
        class discussions and in a class project.

Participation in this year’s PLF is limited to fifteen  
students on a first-come, first-serve basis, so you are 
encouraged to apply immediately.



MEETINGS: CCCR & ZOOM  
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. (*)

FALL 2021*
(Fridays)

September 17
October 15

November 19
December 3

SPRING 2022*
(Fridays)

January 21
February 11

March 4
April 15
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APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED 
from  

ALL STUDENTS INTERESTED TO JOIN

*Subject to change.
**On campus in Room A-138. Mask required as well as social distancing.



Applications are now being accepted for this academic year’s, 
2020-2021 President’s Student Leadership Forum. 

Please share this brochure with any student who is interested 
in participating. An email of interest with a letter of reference from  

either a high school or college instructor or counselor needs to  
be submitted to: 

jsokenu@vcccd.edu 
and received by MONDAY, AUGUST 31, 2020 

in order to be considered. 

Participation is limited to fifteen students on a first-come, 
first-serve basis.

Please encourage students to apply!
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